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Rainbow Room and Sunflower Room  
 

We are very happy to share with you the news that 
after the Easter break our children in the Rainbow 

Room and Sunflower room will be attending nursery 
between the hours of 9-3! Some of our children will 

be fine attending from 9-3 but some children and 
families may prefer reduced hours. Please speak to 

your child’s key worker about times that will suit 
your child. 

 
As I’m sure you can imagine there has been a lot of 
planning and preparation behind the scenes and I’m 
sure you will all have a lot of questions, please do 
not hesitate to speak to your child’s key worker.  
 
Your child will be provided with a packed lunch and a 
cup of home made soup, free of charge every day. 
We will soon be asking you to chose your child’s roll 
filling for their packed lunch, you will be asked to 
make 2 weeks worth of choices at a time. 
 
If you would rather provide your child with their own 
packed lunch then this must be supplied in a 
wipeable box to enable us to sanitise the box when 
your child brings it into nursery. Your child will go to 
lunch with staff from their room and remain in their 
bubble. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Contribution 
 

Due to the increase in the amount 
of hours at nursery, each child will 

receive a morning snack and an 
afternoon snack, we will also be 
using more resources etc. Due to 
this our nursery contribution will 
increase to £2.50 per week. If you 
have two children at the nursery 

you only need to make one 
payment per week. 

As we come to the end of another busy term we 
would like to extend our sincerest thankyou to all 
of our Paxton community for adhering to our 
Covid 19 safety measures.  
 
Your children are an asset to you all and have 
taken everything in their stride. They have been 
an absolute pleasure and have continued to make 
us smile everyday. 
 
We wish you all a safe and restful Easter break 
and are looking forward to welcoming everyone 
back to the nursery on Monday 12th April. 

                    See saw 
 
Please remember to check your 
child’s see saw account on a regular 
basis. Any learning that you share 
on see saw will go into your child’s 
plj.  

Rainbow Room 
 

Due to Covid guidelines stating that 
we can only have a maximum of 33 

children in each bubble we have 
had to split the Rainbow room into 
two groups that will begin after the 

Easter holidays. They will be the 
orange and red group. We have 

tried to maintain friendship groups 
and session groups as much as 

possible. Your child’s key worker 
will let you know what group your 
child will be in and what entrance 
you should use with your child at 
pick up and drop off. If there are 

any questions please speak to your 
child’s key worker. 

 


